
                                                                                                                       Appendix 4 

EIT review of Youth Services.  

 

Meetings with ward councillors- January, 2011. 

 

 

Issues arising.  

 

• Ensuring involvement of the voluntary and community sectors in delivery of 

services 

 

• Elmtree- concerns about impact on the centre if youth provision is removed 

and whether young people will travel to other centres 

 

• TUPE arrangements- impact on complexity of transferring services to the 

voluntary and community sectors 

 

• Alternative funding- concerns that centres may not be able to access funding 

for universal services, if there is not an element of provision by the local 

authority 

 

• Transport- issues around accessibility, lack of availability of good public 

transport and whether local authority transport services can be used 

 

• Yarm- concerns about initial proposals having limited provision in the Yarm 

area. (initial proposals did not include Layfield) 

 

• Norton West- no specific facilities in that area 

 

• Clarences- concerns about lack of provision and accessibility 

 

• Asset review- concern that this should have happened first and then this 

review follow on 

 

• Youth bus- issues around how this would be delivered in the future 

 

• Long Newton/Stillington- concerns that there is no easily accessible bus 

services 

 

• Kirklevington- issues around identified costs for delivery 

 

• Most members acknowledged the difficult decisions which all were having to 

make, in progressing this review.  

 

 

 


